From: Henry Gillies

Sent: 19 November 2015 22:04
To: wlldp

Subject: Planning objection

H-LV 3, Murieston South (8), Tarbet Drive

We wish to lodge our objection to any development taking place at the above site. We are
in agreement that this land should be de-zoned for any future development and wish to
prevent any further planning applications being submitted or approved.

Yours sincerely

Henry, Susan, Laura and Fiona Gillies

Sent from my iPad





